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August 8, 2019 
 
 
Laura Jester 
Administrator 
Bassett Creek Watershed Management Commission 
E-MAIL:  laura.jester@keystonewaters.com 
 
Subject:  2020 Capital Improvement Plan for BCWMC, Sweeney Lake Alum Treatment 
  And Carp Management Program 
 
Laura: 
 
As you are aware, the Bassett Creek Watershed Management Commission (BCWMC) Capital 
Improvement Plan (CIP) includes an Alum Treatment and Carp Management Project in 2020 for 
Sweeney Lake, which is within the City of Golden Valley. This CIP project is not typical because the 
result of the project is not new or rehabilitated infrastructure that requires long term maintenance 
by the City. Therefore, the City of Golden Valley is requesting that the BCWMC and it’s engineer 
assume management of the project, including preparation of the feasibility report, preparation of 
plans, specifications and contract documents, and construction management. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 763-593-8034. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jeff Oliver, PE 
City Engineer 
 
C: Marc Nevinski, Physical Development Director 

Eric Eckman, Development and Asset Supervisor 
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